I am sorry to say I will not be able to attend the WSCA  Fall meeting .  I know I missed the last one also but I have a commitment I am unable to get out of.  
The Wisconsin State Seniors have everything under control to the best of my knowledge.  There was a conflict date with Medford for the 2011 State Seniors but that has been worked out and the schedule will remain as was originally set up.

The hosts and dates are as follows:

2011 Medford             Jan 21-23 

2012 Appleton            Jan 20-22

2013 Wauwatosa       Jan 18-20

2014 Rice Lake           Jan   17-19
2015 Wausau             Jan  23-25

Just a reminder that the following are your committee members each representing the area around their club.  For a list of what club let me know and I will let you know.
Bernie Dushek,  (Arlington); Ken VanTill, (Kettle Moraine); Mert Vaughn, (Medford); and Bill Kind, (Rice Lake)

I do have a set of guidelines for the Wisconsin State Senior Bonspiel.  It is available so I can email you upon request.

I have been hearing more “younger” curlers talking about the gratitude of the Seniors who thru their hard work have made curling what it is today.  This is encouraging  as they take over from us “older curlers”  They are our future and if we can help them anyway we are always available.

Good curling for the upcoming season and don’t make the meeting last so long.  Help Dave Lewis with his shorthand so you can talk fast and the meeting can get done sooner!
Jack Baker

Wisconsin State Senior Mens Chairman

jkaltrs@wi.rr.com
262-227-7250

